
Friday 28th February 2025 

Sussex Alerts – Eastbourne Police 

  

Meet The Beat 

 ។៕៖ៗ៘៙Join PCSO Dunbar Thursday 6th March from 10:00-11:00am at The Tennis Café, Gildredge 
Park. Speak to your local oƯicers about any local issues you may have, have a catch up, cup of 
coƯee and hear directly from oƯicers who patrol your area on the work being conducted in your 
area to help keep you safe. 

 ។៕៖ៗ៘៙Join OƯicers at our Eastbourne Police POD Friday 7th of March from 20:30pm where oƯicers 
will be working from the POD to oƯer those on a night out advice, support, and a safe space to 
report to should they feel unsafe on a night out. 

 ។៕៖ៗ៘៙Find PCSO Hadlow and PCSO Drew who will be at the Eastbourne Police Pod in town on 
Saturday 8th March between 1500-1700pm, to talk about how we and our partners are protecting 
women and girls, and how everyone can play their part in tackling the issue. 

 

Collision Appeal 

Police are appealing for witnesses and information after a serious collision in Eastbourne. 

The incident involved the driver of a black Hyundai Tucson, and the rider of a black Aprillia 
RS125 motorcycle. 

It happened at about 6.10pm on February 19 in 
Brodrick Road in the town. 

The motorcycle rider, a 23-year-old local man, 
sustained serious but not life-threatening injuries. 

The driver of the Hyundai, a 62-year-old local man, 
was not injured. 

OƯicers are investigating, and want witnesses or 
anyone with relevant information to come forward. 

This includes anyone with CCTV, doorbell or dashcam footage of the incident or of the vehicles 
in the area at the time. 

Information can be reported to Sussex Police online, quoting serial 944 of 19/02. 

 

 

 

 

 



Arrests made following drug exchange 

A 32-year-old man, from Eastbourne, has been arrested after 
police witnessed a drug exchange. 

On the evening of Friday 21 February, while patrolling the Meads 
area of Eastbourne, oƯicers observed two women, and a man 
involved in what appeared to be a drug exchange. 

As oƯicers approached, the man attempted to flee but was 
detained for a drug search. He was subsequently arrested on 
suspicion of being concerned in the supply of drugs after 
oƯicers found sums of cash on him. 

The man has since been released on police bail, while investigations continue. 

If you witness drug use or supply in your area, please report it online or by calling 101. You can 
also report anonymously to CrimeStoppers. 

 

 

 

Everyone has the right to feel safe on a night out. 

Your Eastbourne Night Safety Marshals (NSM), continue to work alongside Police and local 
partners to help keep people safe. 

Working each Friday and Saturday night between 8pm and 
4am, the NSM are made up of teams of individuals who have 
been trained in identifying and helping vulnerable people, and 
are there to help provide an extra level of support on top of the 
extensive work already being done by Sussex Police and partner 
agencies to keep people safe during the night-time economy. 

The marshals also complement the work of the Eastbourne 
Street Pastors, and schemes such as Best Bar None, bringing 
businesses together to work together to promote the town in a 
positive light. 

If you or someone you know are a victim of crime or need 
assistance on a night out, speak to a police oƯicer, bar staƯ, 
Street Pastor or Night Safety Marshal. 

Always call 999 in an emergency. 

 

 

 

 


